
 

 

An Rannóg Talamhúsáide, Pleanála agus Iompair 

Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department          

Telephone:  01 4149000        Fax:  01 4149104       Email:  planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie 

 

 

Gary Tynan, 

Studio 304 

The Glasshouses 

92, Georges Street Lower 

Dún Laoghaire 

A96VR66 

 

  01-Feb-2022 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Our Ref: ED21/0079 

Re: 29, Cypress Drive, Dublin 6w 

 

 

I wish to inform you that the proposed development of  Proposed single storey rear extension 

measuring 20sq.m. at the above address is, by Chief Executive’s Order PR/0121 dated 27-Jan-

2022 , is DECLARED EXEMPT and therefore WILL NOT require planning permission. 

 

A copy of the Planner’s report is enclosed for your information. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

M Furney 

for Senior Planner
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